


The Rochester Fire Department is committed to 
protecting our citizens from fire and assisting 
them in dealing with property loss.

This pamphlet was developed to give people 
recovering from fires some useful information that 
may be necessary in the first days after the incident. If 
you have additional questions, please call 311 (outside 
the city call 428-4990) to be directed to agencies that 
can help.

Having a fire can be a traumatic experience for you and 
your family. The Rochester Fire Department 
is here to help, from installing free smoke and carbon 
monoxide detectors for eligible home owners to 
providing safety education in schools and at community 
festivals. 

We hope this information is helpful to you. No one is 
truly prepared for the impact a fire can have on their 
lives, so do not hesitate to ask for the help you need.

Salvatore Mitrano, III
City of Rochester
Fire Chief 
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